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Instructions for changing EEPROM memory chip on MSR1-1 
 
To keep your settings in the system when replacing the MSR1-1 controller board, you will need to replace 
one of the small computer chips.  Make sure that the power supply to the board has been turned off 
before removing or inserting any components. 
 
A small screwdriver tip can be used to lift the chip of the existing controller board, but care should be taken 
that the legs are kept straight, and that the part is inserted in the replacement board the same way around as 
in the original board (the small notch in the chip should be at the same end as the notch in the chip-holder on 
the controller board).  Care should also be taken that the legs of the chip are inserted into the metal slots of 
the socket and that it sits securely. 
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